http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=55290

Humboldt Council Hears Updates on Crimes

(KLZA)-- During this past weeks Humboldt City Council meeting, Richardson County Sheriff Don Pounds met with the Council to present his monthly report.

The Sheriff noted that a number of recent thefts and burglaries in Humboldt had been solved and that several juveniles were responsible.

Dave Mezger, with Mezger Construction met with the Council to review the deck project at the City Pool his company will be doing. Mezger said he had reviewed the blue prints of the pool walls and feels they will not be affected by the project. The deck repairs will be done at a cost of nearly \$48,500.

Approval was given to Matt Tichy for an in home occupation. Tichy plans to operate an animal nuisance removal business out of his home.

In other action the Council approved use of the Auditorium by the Humboldt Chamber for events on May 5th and November 21st. Use of the Streets around the Humboldt Square for a truck show sponsored by the Humboldt Softball program was also approved.

Many Signals Communications